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OFFICE OF THE DEAN 

'ttbe 'tLlni"ersit~ of C!bicago 
ttbe Scbool ot aommerce an() R()mtntstration 

November 15 , 1926 

Mr . Frederic C. Woodward 
Faculty Exchange 

My dear Mr . Woodward: 

I have talked with Mr . Marshall about the 
Typewriting and Mimeographing Office . 

We agree that there is no particular reason 
why the Typewriting and Mimeographing Office 
should remain under the jurisidction of the 
School of Commerce and Administration . In­
deed, we see advantages in having this bureau 
under the jurisdictio~ of the Business Office 
where other service bureaus are now located . 

You understand , of course, that the School of 
Commerce and Administration is perfectly will­
ing to continue its control over the Typewrit­
ing and Mimeographing Office if the University 
wishes the School to do so . 

Yours sincerely, 

WHS:DD 
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